
 

 

 

OLD LORETTONIAN GOLFING SOCIETY 

 

 

Minutes of the ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
of the OLD LORETTONIAN GOLFING SOCIETY held at 

THE GOLF HOUSE CLUB, ELIE 
on Saturday 14th OCTOBER 2006 at 7.10pm  

 
 

Present: J F Rait (in the Chair), H M J Ritchie (President), M L D Bucher (Secretary) 

    P M B Bucher, R M Burns, D M Greenhough, J H Hume, A J Mackay,  

        J C Oscroft, R J M Rait and I K Webb 

 

The Chairman opened the Meeting by thanking all present for their attendance, and called 

for a few moments of silence in memory of W R (Ronnie) Alexander, a past President, 

Captain and Secretary of the Society, who had died in September 

  

1. Apologies had been received from the M M Vans Agnew, P A K Arthur, 

W M B Brown, T M B Brown, J C Cameron, J L Cole-Hamilton, A J K Dykes, 

D N H James, J S Miller, D J C McCowan, I R Satterthwaite, T H Scott,  

I R Sinclair, G W Watson and A R Watt. 

 

2. Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 1st October 2005 were 

distributed, read and approved – proposed by J H Hume, seconded by P M B 

Bucher. 

 

3. Report of the Committee for 2005-06 The Chairman read the Committee’s report 

which highlighted some of the “near misses” in the major representative 

tournaments. 

 

4. Accounts for the year to 31st December 2005 were distributed, read and, after the 

Secretary had commented on various items, approved. R M Burns recorded the 

thanks of the Meeting to the Secretary for getting everything “shipshape”.  

 

5. Subscription for 2006-07. No change to the current subscription of £20 pa was 

proposed and approved – proposed by R M Burns, seconded by R J Rait. 

 

6. Election of Office Bearers for 2006-07. D T R Lawson retires by rotation, and C T 

H McInroy had indicated his willingness to be put forward to fill the vacancy. It 

was proposed by P M B Bucher, seconded by the Secretary that Mr McInroy be 

elected to the Committee. This was approved with acclaim. 

 

7. Any other competent business. The Captain expressed his gratitude for the work 

done by the Secretary. 

J C Oscroft described the great day at Hockley Golf Club, Winchester, when a 

number of members of the OLGS saw the School emerge as winners of the HMC 

Foursomes Championship. 

There was much discussion on the question of how to increase numbers at the 

Annual Meeting, but no firm conclusions were reached! 

 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.35pm 


